
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18 June 2021 
Dear Colleagues 
 
Re: Appointment of Clinical Lead for the Cardiac Surgery Network 
 
I am pleased to advise that the South London Cardiac Surgery Network has appointed 
Mr Max Baghai to the position of Network Clinical Lead.  
 
Max is the Clinical Lead for Cardiothoracic Surgery at Kings College Hospital NHS 
Foundation Trust and brings a wealth of experience to his role as Network Clinical 
Lead. 
 
The Cardiac Surgery Network has undertaken important work in its first year of 
operating and this new role will offer the dedicated clinical leadership required to 
continue this transformation journey at pace and scale. 
 
I am sure you will join me in congratulating Max on his new role.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Richard Jennings 
 
Senior Responsible Officer,  
South London Cardiac Operational Delivery Network 
 
Chief Medical Officer 
St George’s University Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 


